EROSION AND SEDIMENT CONTROL PLAN
STORMWATER MANAGEMENT PLAN
LAND DISTURBANCE PERMIT GUIDE

City of Danville — Department of Public Works — Engineering Division
427 Patton Street - Danville, VA 24541
434-799-5019

The following items are required for an Erosion and Sediment Control Plan Review:

Submit a completed ESC/SWM Project Information Form.
Submit all required calculations for review.
Submit an Erosion and Sediment Control Site Plan for review.

The following items are required for a Stormwater Management Plan Review:

Submit a completed ESC/SWM Project Information Form.

Submit all required calculations for review.

Submit a Stormwater Management Site Plan for review.

The owner must execute a Stormwater Facility Maintenance Agreement for any and all
permanent stormwater BMPs to control runoff quality and quantity. This is required prior to the
approval of any plans and issuance of any permits.

The owner may request the use of Offsite Nutrient Credits to comply with water quality
regulations. Nutrient Credits must be purchased prior to issuance of any permits.

Prior to issuing a Land Disturbance Permit, the following items are required:

The City must approve the Erosion and Sediment Control Plan and the Stormwater
Management Plan.

The Land Disturbance Permit Surety is provided to the City by the person or company applying
for the permit.

The Land Disturbance Permit fee is paid to the City.

A completed Responsible Land Disturber Designation Form is submitted to the ESC Program
Administrator.

A preconstruction meeting is held with the person responsible for obtaining the permit.

If the disturbed area is one acre or greater, a Virginia Stormwater Management Program
(VSMP) permit is also required. Please see the VSMP Permit Guide for details.

Prior to releasing the Land Disturbance Permit and the Land Disturbance Permit Surety, at a
minimum, the following conditions must be met:

All disturbed areas must be permanently stabilized.

All temporary controls must be removed and disposed of properly.

All permanent stormwater BMPs must be certified by the designing engineer and as-built
drawings must be submitted to this office for review. This is also required prior to the issuance
of the Certificate of Occupancy.



